
 
If you would like your events to be included in the Village Calendar, please contact Amanda @ the  

Village office PRIOR to the 25th of each month. Please provide event in writing either in person or by email or fax.  
Email: projects@mannville.com  or Fax-780 763 3643. 
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Mannville Messenger 

Highlights from the Regular Council meeting held on April 21, 2020 
   

 

• Council approved Bylaw No. 2020-844 Amending Utility. 
 
• Council approved Bylaw No. 2020-845 Master Rates. 
 

• Public Works has advised that street sweeping will take place in May.           
Residents are please asked to move vehicles off the street. 

 
 

For detailed information on motions passed at Council, please visit the  
Village website at www.mannville.com/services  

 
The next Regular Council meeting is scheduled to take place on Tuesday,  

May 19, 2020 at 6:30 pm in the Village Chambers. 

Emergency Preparedness Week 

 

 
This year, Emergency Preparedness Week is May 3-9, 2020. 

Emergency Preparedness Week is a national awareness initiative that has taken place annually since 1996.  
It is a collaborative event undertaken by provincial and territorial emergency management organizations  
supporting activities at the local level, in concert with Public Safety Canada and partners.  
Emergency Preparedness Week encourages Canadians to take three simple steps to become better prepared to 
face a range of emergencies:  
 
• Know the risks 
• Make a plan 
• Get an emergency kit 
 

For more information please visit www.getprepared.ca 
or follow @Get_Prepared on Twitter 

 

  

http://www.mannville.com/services


Levi Archer  Haliegh Dach Cole Demas  Tyson Dufault 

Payton Konieczny Tyler Melnyk Jesse Morton Tristan Nolan 

Amber Perron  Baylee Strowger  Aarin Trach Morgan Watling  

Kaeli Wyard-Scott 

The Mayor, Council and Staff of the Village of Mannville wish 
to extend our sincere congratulations to the Mannville School 
2020 Graduating Class. 
It is unfortunate that traditional graduation celebrations have 
been cancelled due to current events. We do, however, want to 
assure the graduating students that the community does  
recognize and applaud the hard work and dedication that you 
have given to your studies. You should all be immensely proud 
of such an outstanding accomplishment. 
 
 

 
Well done Class of 2020! 

Mayor Rex Smith 

 

      East Regional Waste 
Transfer Station 

 
 

Located 1.5 miles west of the Village of Mannville 
on Mannville Road and Range Road 92. 

 

Summer Hours:  April 1– November 30 
   Monday & Wednesday 10:00 am - 1:00 pm 

 Friday & Saturday 10:00 am - 4:00 pm   
Closed all holidays 

 Mannville Centennial Public  
 Library 

5029 - 50 Street    
Mannville, Alberta  T0B 2W0 

Phone: (780) 763-3611      

E-mail:  librarian@mannvillelibrary.ab.ca   
 

Library Temporarily 
Closed Due to COVID-19 
Contact Staff by Phone or Email  

Blue Bag Door to Door  
Service 

Due to Covid-19 the Village’s recycling contractor  
suspended their recycling pick up service as well as to 
avoid risk to our employees and reduce community 
spread of COVID-19, recycling service is suspended 
until further notice. Residents may choose to store 
their recyclables until it is safe to collect recyclables 
again; others may choose to place their recyclables in 
with their household waste. Either choice is okay.  
Please withhold placing any recycle bags on the curb 
and ensure that your bagged household waste fits 
within your roll out garbage bin.  
 
Council has removed the $5 recycling charge from 
monthly utility billing for the months of April, May, 
June and July. 

Village of  Mannville 
5127 - 50 Street   Box 180 

Mannville, Alberta  T0B 2W0 
Phone: (780) 763-3500      

Fax: (780) 763-3643 
E-mail:  info@mannville.com 
Website:  www.mannville.com 

Mannville Community Food Bank  
Every 2nd, 3rd and 4th Wednesday from 11:00 AM – 1:00 PM 
United Church  Basement (NW entrance) 

M-M-I F.C.S.S. & Mannville Food Bank would like to 
thank Jackie Armstrong-Homeniuk  MLA - Fort 
Saskatchewan-Vegreville And the Boiler Makers 
Union  for the generous donation of groceries 
For our area residents. 


